

Karl F. Dean, Mayor

William S. Paul, MD, MPH, FACP Director of Health

**Board of Health** 

Samuel L. Felker, JD, Chair Carol Etherington, MSN, RN, Vice Chair Alicia Batson, MD Henry W. Foster, Jr., MD Francisca Guzmán Ruth Stewart, MD

Please post notice of the following meetings of the Evaluation Subcommittee of the Board of Health in all appropriate places:

BOARD OF HEALTH EVALUATION SUBCOMMITTEE
To continue evaluation of Dr. William Paul, Director of Health
Lentz Public Health Center
2500 Charlotte Avenue
The Board Room, on the third floor
1:00-3:00 p.m.
Monday, December 22, 2014



The Metro Public Health Department does not discriminate on the basis of age, race, gender, gender identity, sexual orientation, color, national origin, religion, or disability in admission to, access to, or operation of its programs, services, or activities, nor does it discriminate in its hiring or employment practices. Contact John Dunn @ 340-2219 with questions, concerns, complaints, requests for accommodation, or requests for additional information regarding the Americans with Disabilities Act.